PUBLIC-We implemented a Public Communications Policy to encourage our citizens to attend meetings and bring forth, to the board's attention, any issues of concern. As a reminder to the public, please have factual information regarding any comment or statement you wish to make. Personal attacks on any individual will not be tolerated. When you are speaking, if you include someone's name, this will only be acceptable in a positive context. If you show disregard for this policy, it will be at the Chair's discretion whether to allow you to continue speaking or to speak at future meetings. The board does not accept documents you wish to turn in during board meetings. You may now address the chair with your comments. Speakers will be limited to 3 minutes unless the board votes to allow longer.

)